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August 1, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attn:	Steven V. King
	Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	Docket No. UE-130043 – Compliance Filing Replacement
	Results of Washington Residential Consumption Survey

On July 31, 2014, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company) submitted a compliance filing with the report and results from the residential consumption survey, as required by the Partial Settlement Regarding Cost of Service, Rate Spread, and Rate Design in the above-referenced proceeding.    The Company is resubmitting this filing in order to designate as confidential certain detailed customer data included in the original filing.  This information is designated confidential under RCW 80.04.095 and submitted in accordance with the provisions of WAC 480-07-160.

Data requests should be addressed in the following manner:

By email (preferred):	datarequest@pacificorp.com 

By regular Mail:	Data Request Response Center
	PacifiCorp
	825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
	Portland, OR  97232

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Joelle Steward at (503) 813-5542.

Sincerely,



R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation

Cc: Service List Docket UE-140762		
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